
From: H W
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Title 11 amendments — supporting large trees extension
Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 6:31:35 PM

I support protecting the large trees in the Portland area. Especially with
climate change, it’s absolutely essential to preserve shade-producing
trees and extending the amendment permanently. 

Thank you. 

Hannah Wood
3523 NE 70th Ave 
Portland OR 97213
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